Michael S. Hamden
Executive Director

NORTH CAROLINA PRISONER LEGAL SERVICES, INC.

Post Office Box 25397
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611
224 South Dawson Street
(919) 856-2200
Facsimile Transmission (919) 856-2223

CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL MAIL

October 9, 2000

Mr. Theodore Kimble

0599011

P.O. Box 399
Manson, NC 27553

Dear Mr. Kimble:

Elizabeth A. Barry
Ken Butler
James W. Carier
Winifred Dillon
Joseph V. Dipierro
Chana M. Dorrough
Letitia C. Echols
Richard E. Giroux
J. Phillip Griffin
James L. Griffin
Kari L. Hamel
Eleanor G. Kinnaird
Kristin D. Parks
Susan H. Pollitt
Linda B. Weisel
Staff Attorneys

Your request for assistance has been assigned to me. Unfortunately, I have been working

on several cases that are in litigation and have not had time to review and respond to your

request.

your patience.

ASincerely

I look forward to addressing the issues you raised in the coming weeks. Thank you for



